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Polly Brown <pollybrown825@gmail.com> Fri, Sep 12, 2014 at 3:16 PM

To: "aberry@gordoncounty.org" <aberry@gordoncounty.org>

To whom it may concern:

| am requesting Brown Farm Terrace subdivision be closed to thru traffic (other than 4 current homeowners) on
Oct. 11 from 4:00 pm to 11:30 pm.

We are hosting my daughter's wedding at our home in Brown Farm Terrace Neighborhood. There is not adequate
parking for 300 guests, so we would like to have cars directed into our back farm land off Brown Farm Road. Due
to heavy traffic, we will have three off- duty deputies manning Brown Farm road that runs into Brown Farm
Terrace as well as the parking area. Thank you for consideration of my request. Polly Brown

Sent from my iPhone
Sent from my iPhone

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=ccdf47a2fc&view=pt&search=inbox&th=1486b4be705678a2&siml=1486b4be705678a2
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